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FROM: THE OFFICE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE 
WASHINGI'ON, D. C . 
(202) 225-8946 

OF U.S. SENATOR BOB DOLE 
BUILDING 
20510 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D.C., JULY 9, 1971 -- U.S. Senators Bob Dole and James 

Pearson today announced a Deparment of Interior grant for $50,000 

to the Water Resources Board of Kansas located in Topeka. 

The grant from the Office of Saline Waters is for a 

study of the feasibility of using desalting techniques to augment 

the quality and quantity of the Kansas water supply. The study 

will take ten months. 

-30-

i 

. .,,.. 




